11.7.18

I support broadcasting to the Pacific
Dear Sir/Madam,
| am writing to support broadcasting to the Pacific. Why?
*For many people in PNG, Bougainville, Solomon Islands, and Vanuatu there is no service.

* It is short sighted to limit/deny our Pacific neighbours an ABC service. As China gains more
influence there | believe it is essential to continue and expand our influence there.

* |t is a form of soft diplomacy and will gain us respect and gratitude from many people in the
Pacific. We need this more than ever now.

Thankyou,

Yours sincerely

Frances Hepburn{(Mrs





